BRATTYS

BARRISTERS AND SOLICITORS

PLEASE REFER TO:

Barry Horosko (Ext: 339)

Email: bhorosko@bratty.com
Assistant; Brendan Smith (Ext; 455)
Email: Bsmith@bratty.com
Telephone: (905)760-2600

May 15, 2013

Planning and Growth Management Committee
City of Toronto

Toronto City Hall, 10 Floor, West Tower

100 Queen Street West

Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2

Attention:  Chair and Members of the Planning and Growth Management Committee

Dear Chair and Members of the Committee,

Re:  564-580 Evans Avenue and 24 The East Mall
May 16, 2013 Meeting of the Planning and Growth Management Committee (“Committee”)

We are the solicitors acting on behalf of Antorisa Investments Ltd. (“Antorisa™) with respect to the above
referenced matter.

Antorisa is the owner of lands in the City of Toronto municipally known as 564-580 Evans Avenue and
24 The East Mall (the “Site”).

As you know, Antorisa filed an Official Plan Amendment Application on December 15, 2011 to
redesignated the Site from Employment Areas to Mixed Use Areas. City Staff were subsequently directed
to review the Official Plan Amendment Application concurrently with the City’s “Five Year Review of
the Official Plan and Municipal Comprehensive Review”.

We are writing to request that Committee direct Planning Staff to process the application and to hold a
community meeting in respect of the application.

If you have any questions or concerns with respect to the foregoing, please do not hesitate to contact the
undersigned. .

Yours truly,

BRAT LLP

cc:  Ralph Chiodo, Active Green and Ross
Laurie McPherson, Bousfields Inc.
Lindsay Dale-Harris, Bousfields Inc.
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